Mr. Donald Scott
President
Pet Lover Food Company
August 7, 2010
Ms. Patricia Portman
President
Animal Welfare Society
Indianapolis, IN 46256
Dear Ms. Portman,
Our company produces food and food products for pets like dogs and cats.  We are in the business because we love pets and we want to provide them with healthy and delicious food.  We have been in the business for forty years and we are proud to be one of the best in the business.  We believe in giving back to others the success that we have gained through the years.
This year, the company Board has decided to donate several sacks of dog and cat food to your organization in celebration of our anniversary this month.  We admire your organization for caring for the rights of pets and other animals.  We hope our humble donation would help you in achieving your goals.
Sincerely,
Donald Scott

